----- Message original -----

Sujet:SV: S-23

Date: Thu, 26 May 2011 18:35:04 +0200

De: Hartmann, Jens Peter Weiss < JEPHA@kms.dk>

Pour :<amaratos@ihb.mc>, "Ing en chef Michel Huet" <mhuet@ihb.mc>

Copie à :Villadsen, Sigvard Stampe <sv@kms.dk>, "Jarmbæk, Jesper" <jj@kms.dk>,

Villemoes, Ulla <uvi@kms.dk>

Dear Maratos and Michel.

This is the Danish comments to the IHO S-23 WG letter. The comments should replace our comments send by mail May the 3rd.

" From a Danish point of view the publication S-23 "LIMITS OF OCEANS AND SEAS" is an important tool for naming of seas in officials charts. The promulgation of S-23 should secure a harmonised approach between hydrographic offices. Therefore Denmark finds that a revision of the 1953 edition is highly needed. In order to enhance safety Denmark supports any initiative taken by IHO to advance a new revision of the IHO publication S-23 "LIMITS OF OCEANS AND SEAS". Denmark attaches importance to a solution being found which all parties involved can support."

Best regards

Jens Peter Weiss Hartmann **Senior Advisor**

Direct phone: (+45) 72 54 51 20 Mobile (+45) 22 44 68 67

Fax (+45) 35 87 50 57 Direct E-mail: jepha@kms.dk

Ministry of the Environment National Survey and Cadastre

Hydrographic Division Rentemestervej 8 DK-2400 København NV **DENMARK**

Phone: (+45) 72 54 50 00)

www.kms.dk

Official E-mails to kms@kms.dk or soe@kms.dk